
Year 3  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week the children have enjoyed painting their own volcano pencil pots and we hope you are 
enjoying using them at home. They continued to write non-chronological reports about Ancient 
Egypt and we are impressed with the wonderful joined handwriting. In maths, they have been 
learning about money…lots of budding accountants! 
 
Key Dates 

Wednesday 11th June Kingfishers Jolf  
 
Thursday 12th June Nightingales Jolf (please bring trainers in a bag to change into) 
 
Monday 16th June – Opening of new hall with Bishop Richard (school only) 
 
Tuesday 17th June -  Yr3 Trip to Fishbourne 
 
Friday 20th June – Sports Day 
 
 
Ordering lunches 

Please order lunches for your child in advance.  Lunches can be preordered right up until the end of 

each half term.  This enables us to make a prompt start to the day. Thank you for your support. 

We would gratefully receive donations of these items: 

Glue Sticks 
Purple Biros 
Black Whiteboard pens 
Blue ink Manuscript pens 
Blue Tak 
AA Batteries 
Velcro Rolls 
Calpol 
Please leave your donations in the PTA red bin outside the front office. 
 

Master Reader Vocabulary Words: 

These are our Master Reader vocabulary words that we have been learning this week. See if your 

child can use them in a sentence or tell you their meaning: 

 

 



Homework - please ensure times tables and spellings books are back in school before the next 

quiz. Thank you. 

1. Reading: continue to read daily and complete your AR quizzes. Find the link to AR here. We 

would expect children to be completing one Accelerated Reader quiz per week (dependent 

on the size of the book).   

If your child is on RWI please write in their reading record daily.  

2. Times Table Rock Stars: please continue to do this AT LEAST once a week, preferably 5 

minutes a day, practicing the times table that will be tested on Friday. Children will progress 

after getting full marks on their tables tests on three separate occasions.   

3. Mathletics:  None set this week 

4. Spellings: Challenge Words to be tested on FRIDAY 6th JUNE. 

 
 

 

Times table quizzes will now take place on Thursday each week.  Please 

ensure your child has their Times Table book in class ready for their quiz each 

week. Spelling quizzes will still be on a Friday.   
Many thanks for continuing to support your child’s learning.  If you have any questions or 
messages for your child’s class teacher, please come and speak to us at the end of the day 
or email info@stpolycarps.surrey.sch.uk.   
 
The Year 3 Team 

Mrs Thomas, Mrs Roussel and Miss Vardy 

  

https://login.renaissance.com/12d2c82e-5d71-4f43-b9a3-32d66f06dfcf?state=1381b397-c501-4d70-8fcd-2b2b26cedf69
mailto:info@stpolycarps.surrey.sch.uk


 

 

  



 

 


